SAMPLE BOE Emails

Combined Topic Email

May 2, 2021

Dear New Hanover Board of Education Member

I am writing you today to voice my deep concern about the direction that our New Hanover County School Board appears to be headed.  It is no secret that the Board Members are at least considering adoption of what has been appropriately labeled liberal ideology in our public schools.  
The policies that I have been made aware of either through word of mouth and/or articles in local papers and websites clearly indicates that our Board of Education has not been upfront with parents and appears to be making decision in an out of site closed door sessions.  The following are topics that I have been made aware.  Without going into a lot of detail and providing convincing reasoning, I assure you that as a concerned citizen of this county, I and others do not support these or any similar ideology.
· Transgender (gender they identify not born gender) athletes participating in middle school sports of their choice.
· Critical Race, socialism, equality, inclusion, and indoctrination theory being taught at any level. 
· Sophic Solutions LLC survey to parents designed to introduce “indoctrination” into the schools.
· Transgender, homosexuality, etc., potentially being addressed exceedingly early in schooling, perhaps at the elementary levels.
I have been informed that many of the policy decisions are being mandated by legislative law generated at the State or Federal level.  I find this to be a disingenuous explanation.  If actually being mandated by Title IX, the Equality Act, etc. these ideologies would be adopted without further dialogue and open discussion.  Dates have been provided that the School Board Members will be voting on at least one and perhaps more of the above listed topics.  This sends a clear signal to parents that Board Members are the decision makers in either adopting or rejecting these proposals.  I urge each of you to do your research, take the pulse of the parents and represent those who put you in the position to be a decision maker.  

 A Parent who supports Fight for our Children.org

BOE EMAIL SOPHIC SOLUTIONS

May 3, 2021

Dear Board Member, New Hanover County, Board of Education 

I have recently become aware of several agenda items that the NHC BOE is considering as policy adoption for New Hanover County Public Schools.  While many of these policies cause me great concern, e.g., transgender participation in middle school, I am communicating with you today to express my concern about the curriculum being considered for our public schools.  
Critical Race Theory (CRT) is being discussed and adopted in many of the more liberal areas of our country.  I have been assured, by those who could address this topic, NHC county schools are not considering adopting CRT as part of future curriculum.  However, information that is being circulated by the schools would lead me to believe that the Board is not being totally transparent with the NHC parents. 
Some parents are receiving a questionnaire from Sophic Solutions with questions that clearly lead me to believe this is just the beginning of introducing CRT into our schools. I have also been made aware that the Sophic Solutions contract with the School Board includes language such as, “we must do our part to change what has been said about others in our society” and “we must learn to accept information is new and/or counter to what we have grown to believe”.  
I strongly oppose any attempts through teachings in school that rewrites our history to promote the liberal definition of equality, inclusion, and the portrayal of some students superior to others being determined by the color of their skin.  
In a recent speech, Senator Tim Scot elegantly stated that “100 years ago students in school were being taught that the color of one’s skin matters, and one was inferior, today a 100 years later it is again being taught that the color of one’s skin matters, but today one is the oppressor.  This was wrong then and it is wrong now!!
I want you to know that I do not remotely support any liberal agendas being considered by your Board Members.  I am not one to make threats, but I want to assure you, that as a concerned American, and New Hanover County Parent I will do everything in my power to stop this liberal agenda from moving forward, and if I fail, I will do everything in my power to ensure those elected in 2022 will have a more commonsense approach to making these types of decisions. 

Concerned New Hanover County Parent

BOE EMAIL TRANSGENDER
May 2, 2021

Dear Board Member, New Hanover County, Board of Education (NHC BOE)
As a concerned parent I am writing to you to voice my exceedingly disagreement with the Board’s recent decision to consider transgender students’ participation in a middle school sport that the individual adopts as current identified gender not, born gender.  
I oppose this attempt to gain and promote “equality” by allowing individuals to become protected under a policy that does not achieve equality.  The fact is it destroys equality!  You profess that equality is achieved by the transgender student, but what you have failed to consider is that while achieving equality for a few, you destroy equality for many!
It also concerns me that the Board has not been more transparent with the parents of New Hanover County school children.  We discover what is being considered not by public announcement on part of the Board, but from NHC GOP who are continually monitoring these developments and keep parents informed.  
It surprises me that the Board Members appear to be so completely unaware of what is occurring in other parts of the nation.  Several states have recently passed laws that prohibit transgender (born male, now identified as female) from participating in girl/womens’ sport at all levels of education.  Hopefully, you realize that when you make decisions you are representing those who elected you to this trusted position.  Yet it appears, many of you have no idea what the NHC parents’ position is on this topic and others you are considering.  I for one, and dozens more that I routinely converse with do not and will not support you in your attempt to adopt this policy.
One final thought, just today Kaitlyn Jenner (formerly Bruce Jenner, Decathlon Gold Medal Winner and California Gubernatorial Candidate) released a statement to express how unfair it would be to allow transgender females (born male) to participate in girls sports at any level. 
 I urge the Board to do your homework.  You might think New Hanover County has become a “deep blue community”, but I assure you, you have grossly miscalculated. 

Sincerely,

Concerned Parent 

